
   
 

	
	

Extraordinary	information	
on	the	resignation	of	a	member	of	the	board	of	directors	

 

AKKO Invest Nyrt. (1118 Budapest, Dayka Gábor utca 5.), based on the Regulation 596/2014/ EU 
and in compliance with its publication obligation stipulated in the PM decree 24/2008. (VIII.15.), 
provides the following information: 
 
AKKO Invest Nyrt. hereby informs its esteemed shareholders that Gábor Varga has resigned as a 
member of the board of directors of AKKO Invest Nyrt., effective today, due to his other 
commitments. 
 
The Board of Directors of AKKO Invest Plc. hereby thanks Mr. Gabor Varga for his work so far and 
wishes him success in his future career. 
 
Budapest, November 21, 2023 
 

AKKO Invest Plc 


